Carteret County Beaufort Airport Authority
Board Meeting
Manager’s Report

October 2024

There are currently 75 on the hangar waiting list
and 38 on the ground lease waiting list.

The skydiving event has concluded, no one was
injured, and everything has been removed to
the Airport’s and FBO satisfaction. The deposit
that the county was holding has been released.
Construction on Hangar No. 75 should be
starting soon.

Working on getting some more information on a
Maintenance Building.

There will be no meeting in November.



